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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

Arrangements for Monday 21st November 2022 

 

After consultation with Student Leadership groups and other local Headteachers - we will be allowing 
students in Years 7 – 11 to watch the England v. Iran World Cup game on the afternoon of Monday 
21st November in classrooms, supervised by staff.  As this is the only England match to be played 
during the school day, this is a one-off exceptional opportunity for the students and staff to come 
together in this way. 
 

We recognise the concerns about the World Cup being held in Qatar, with its human rights record 
and views on the LGBTQ+ community, and so will be ensuring that our students have opportunities 
to consider these issues as part of our Personal Development curriculum.  

We also appreciate that there will be students who do not wish to watch the match.  These students 
should bring homework or a reading book with them. 

Post 16 Students who attend lessons at Tadcaster Grammar School on Monday afternoon have the 
option of studying there.  Students who have timetabled lessons at Sherburn High School have the 
option of watching the football or accessing additional revision resources on Google Classroom in 
supervised and supported study areas.  

Please note that Monday is not a non-uniform day.  Normal mobile phone rules apply and that 
students should have their full equipment with them. 

And finally – Don’t forget, tomorrow is Children in Need; students have been asked to donate to 
Children in Need in order to wear their own clothes.  This year we have also asked that they wear 
odd socks in support of National Anti-Bullying Week!  

Thank you as always for your on-going support, 

Yours sincerely, 

Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 
Sherburn High School  
 


